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Business activity at Hacienda in Pleasanton has been steady for most of 2018. While Hacienda
warehouse space has seen a new increase in vacancy owing to a recent tenant departure,
repositioning of this facility is expected to occur in relatively short order. Office, Office/Flex and Retail
activity have remained constant over the last few months.

“With the exception of the loss of Veritiv at our main warehouse facility, tenant activity has proceeded
well in the third quarter.” says James Paxson, Hacienda's general manager. "However, given the
demand for these types of facilities in the area, we expect this vacancy to be short-lived. In fact, in
other areas where we have seen tenant departures over the last few months, we have also seen the
arrival of new tenants, tenant expansion and continued investment in our projects with even more
investment likely to arrive soon. As recent reports, such as the Bay Area Council's 'Tri-Valley Rising'
study, have shown: Hacienda and the Tri-Valley's assets provide an inspiring case for the likelihood of
continued positive economic activity.”

Here is a summary of just some of what has gone on in Northern California’s largest mixed-use
development in the past three months:

ClubSport, Renaissance ClubSport, and The Studio Fitness Clubs Launch Colin’s Crew Fundraising
Effort to Support Children with Bleeding Disorders

Leisure Sports announced today that Colin’s Crew is the focus of its annual fundraising efforts. Each
year the company selects a local or national charitable organization to support and this year has
chosen to support the National Hemophilia Foundation and Camp Hemotion through Colin’s Crew.

The fundraiser will bring awareness and support to a rare condition that has hit close to home for the
company and community: Hemophilia, a bleeding disorder that presently has no cure.

The Colin’s Crew fundraiser was named after Colin Watson, a one-year-old who was diagnosed with
severe Hemophilia Type-A. He, along with his family and friends, are attempting to raise $50,000 to
send 33 kids to Camp Hemotion, a residential summer camp for young people ages 7-20. Organized
by the Hemophilia Foundation of Northern California, Camp Hemotion welcomes 100 youth living with
bleeding disorders, known carriers, or their siblings to this annual week long camp. This unique camp
gives kids the opportunity to meet others with this rare disease, play in a safe environment, and
develop a sense of ... more.

Posted in News, Business on Thursday, August 30, 2018 12:00 am.

Thanks for visiting The Independent. If you'd like to get full access, just
sign-up for our free digital edition. Otherwise, enjoy 10 articles per
month without registering.

September 2018




